LSJRSD.0220

From: Jeffrey Bishop <bshpjffry@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 4:49 PM

To: Isjr-sd-comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: The water grab

This water grab has nothing to do with fish, it is all about filling swimming pools in southern California. The fish are being
killed by bass down in the delta. We need the water to grow the crops that you eat and pay taxes that pay your salary.
This water is not being wasted by long showers and swimming pools. Keep your hands off our water.





